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On 21 March 2018, the SOFWERX STEM team 
participated in the MacDill Air Force Base STEM Day. 
The event demonstrated how STEM is implemented 
in the military and in the community. 

SOFWERX had an exhibition table set up to 
showcase new, novel, and provocative projects and 
current technologies being innovated in conjunction 
with SOFWERX.
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•   Approximately 1300 students attended, ranging from  
     grades 7-12. 

•   There was a high rate of engagement between the  
      attending students and the SOFWERX  
      representatives. 

•   Connections were made between SOFWERX and  
      potential future interns and the SOFWERX business  
      model was spread throughout the event. 


